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Dear Chair Clem & Committee members:

Please support House Bill 2577.  Giving the people reasonable warning before annexation is
legally forced onto island dwellers is a good thing to do.  It matters to those of us who care
about the rights of our neighbors.

Thank you,

Kathy Sayles

(503) 590 9014
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